Minutes of the Standing Orders Sub-committee Meeting held at 7pm, 8th September 2008, at the Council Office, Pentyrch.
PRESENT: -
  Councillors: 
Penri Williams (Chairman), Lindsay Davies & Stuart 




Thomas. 

APOLOGIES: - Councillor 
Gill Rees

79

Minutes of the Previous Meeting on 23rd June 2008. 

Members noted the recommendations of the previous sub-committee meeting, held on the 23rd June 2008, which were accepted and adopted by the subsequent Council meeting of 21st July 2008.

80

Consideration of proposed change to Agenda
Members considered the format for proposed future council meetings, submitted by Councillor Mike Jones, and the existing Standing Order No. 14 – ‘Order of Business’ and Standing Order 82 – ‘Public Session’.

It is recommended that, as part of the new Standing Orders, the Council adopts the proposed standing orders on the Order of Business and Public Session as attached and these be considered at the next Council meeting.

81
Consideration for the remainder of the Standing Orders


The sub-committee considered in detail the other standing orders and agreed to meet 
to prepare a final draft for consideration by the October Council meeting.  Sections in 
the existing Standing Orders referring to Conduct of Members and Financial 
Regulations will be removed, as they will become separate documents. 

82
Recommendations
Advice will be sought on appropriate wording for the standing order - Complaints Procedure (87).
The Chairman thanked the members for their attendance

There being no other business the meeting closed at 8.15pm. 
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